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 Canobolas Public School 
Term 4: Week 10 – 12th December 2012 

Year 6 
For the final time!! Above, are all of Year 6 from Canobolas Public School. As a group they have been a very strong force of 
enthusiasm, determination, dedication and hard work. Each of them has a strong work ethic and an understanding of the 
importance of being a responsible citizen. As a group they will be a hard act to follow! Individually they will leave behind a 
void that will be hard to fill. We as teachers and community members, will follow with interest their progress and the 
contributions they will make in the years to come. We wish them well for their bright future! 
 
Canobolas Presentation Night 
Arrangements for tomorrow afternoon. Don’t forget that everyone one is at the Conservatorium in Hill St – entry opposite 
the car wash. Teacher will have students ready for you in the carpark at 3.15pm. 
Presentation Night will start at 7:00. All children must be there by 6:50pm. Children in the band are responsible for packing 
up at the end of the evening. 
Students will wear their summer uniforms including ties for boys. 
We all look forward to celebrating the achievements of our students tomorrow night. Both bands will play and there will be 
two songs to finish the night. 
 
Next Week 
Monday is a big day for the Year 6 students. They will have their appreciation morning tea in the Old School  Building starting 
at 10.30am.  
In the evening they will have dinner at the Fair Dinkum restaurant from 6:30. This is always a special event where teachers 
and Yr 6 students enjoy each other’s company in a relaxed atmosphere (and have sour worm ice-cream for dessert!) 
Tuesday there will be some carol singing and instrument playing in the Old School building. 
Wednesday The P&C are providing fruit salad for all students at lunchtime and then there will be tabloid sports in the 
afternoon. If you are planning to collect your child early on Wednesday please advise office in advance. 
 
Student Reports 
Student reports have been attached to this newsletter. 
 
Ex Students 
It was very gratifying to see so many former Canobolas students receiving awards that the Orange High School Presentation 
Night last night.  Canobolas students who received academic, sporting and leadership awards were Laura, Phoebe, Georgia, 
Isabel, Lachlan McH, Thomas B, Kiel, Alice, Lachlan J and Lachlan H. As a community we are very proud of these young 
people.  
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December 
13

th
 Presentation Night 7pm 

 Conservatorium 
17

th
  Year 6 morning tea 

Year 6 Dinner 
19

th
  Last Day T4 

January 2013 
29

th
 School Office open 

30
th

 Students Return 
April 
12

th
  Last Day Term 1 

 
 
Cricket Thanks 
The Orange City Canobolas Starcs Cricket Team would like to thank Greg and Jay Pearce for donating sausages for their weekly 
barbeque and thank parents for all of their support during the first half of the season. Special thanks to Mike Badman and Meg 
Manson for being such great coaches! Back for more cricket fun in February! 
 
Final Newsletter 
Thank you for your work as wonderful parents and caring community members. Canobolas Public School is proud of its 
hardworking students and dedicated staff. Have a relaxed and family filled Christmas and a bright and prosperous 2013. 
 
2013 homework planner 
Kids and families run more smoothly when there's a plan - so print out School A to Z’s 2013 homework and study calendar, 
which includes key dates and school holidays. 
Find out more http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/homework-and-study/homework-tips/2013-homework-planner 

 

Hundreds of holiday activities 

There's no time to be bored these school holidays when you have Go Play's list of family and budget–friendly activities at your 

fingertips. Take a look at the calendar of events, or download the free Go Play app for ideas in an instant. 

Find out more:  http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/wellbeing/health/school-holidays-5-things-to-do 

http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/homework-and-study/homework-tips/2013-homework-planner
http://www.schoolatoz.nsw.edu.au/wellbeing/health/school-holidays-5-things-to-do
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CAKE DAY ROSTER REMINDERS 
  

  THIS WEEK THURS 13TH DEC 

HERBERT     HALL     LEATHERLAND     HARRISON 

 

Rostered persons need to provide 24 pieces so there is sufficient for all 

students who wish to make a 50c donation to our World Vision child. 

Please label your cakes/biscuits/slices with all ingredients due to 

possible allergies of students.  If you are not able to provide baked 

goodies for your allocated day please remember to swap with someone 

else or advise Melissa Caulfield on 6360 0141 no later than the 

Wednesday prior to your day.   

 

IMPORTANT NOTE DUE TO ALLERGIES - The School is NUT FREE and Meringues cannot be accepted 

THANK YOU!  
 

YEAR 6 MORNING TEA - MONDAY 
Year 5 is hosting a morning tea for Year 6 on Monday 17th December.  Parents from both years are invited to 

attend the tea and it would be greatly appreciated if parents could please bring a plate to share.  Thank you!   

 

FRUIT SALAD DAY – WED 19th DECEMBER 
The P&C will also be holding a Fruit Salad Day on the last day of school at lunch time.  Free to all students and 

teachers.  Please speak to Mich Dickson at the gate if you are available to help out.  Volunteers please bring a 

knife, chopping board and ladle.   

 

CPS VERY OWN COOK BOOKS FOR SALE @ SCHOOL OFFICE 
 

 

THANK YOU…… 

 

The P & C would like to thank all Parents, Teachers , Staff and Students for assisting us with our activities and 

fund raising throughout this year. It’s been quite a busy year, and without your very much appreciated 

assistance, much of what goes on could not be achieved.   

Best wishes for a Merry Christmas 

and a 

Safe and Happy New Year! 

 
 

 

P&C CALENDAR OF EVENTS: 

 
Mon 17th Dec: 
Year 6 Morning Tea 
 
Wed 19th Dec: 
Fruit Salad Day Lunch Time 
Volunteers needed 
 
26th Feb 2013: 
P&C AGM 

 

 


